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Dear Grote: 

We were happy to get your letter of March 23 clarifying the 
arrangement for the Russell Lecture this August. One hour is the 
usual goal of the speakers. but more or less is tolerated or welcomed 
as a linear function of the interest of the material to the listeners! In 
this case most are likely to be quite interested. 

Bring some cool clothes. August in New Haven often sees both 
the temperature and the humidity in the high 90's. 

Let us know when you will be reaching New Haven. We look 
forward to seeing you again. 

HJS:hm 


